From: Jerri McCray <jerrimccrayd0@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 3:10 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA Proposal

CAUTION:External email.

As a University of Washington retiree | count on my Pers 1 retirement to provide me, my husband and grandchildren
monthly income. As someone who suffered two strokes in October, 2021 my income is extremely important to me and
my family as well as my medical insurance.

| am writing to ask the Select Committee on Pension Policy to support and endorse a Plan 1 COLA proposal for the 2023
legislative session.

Sincerely,
Jeraldine (Jerri) McCray

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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